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11th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Our Year 5 pupils have been invited to attend the Heritage exhibition at St Bartholomew's 

Church, Sealand on Thursday 20th June. 

This is an exhibition of images and artefacts to commemorate the eightieth anniversary of 

WW2. 

The children will be accompanied by staff and will rotate around four interactive learning areas - 

evacuation, poppies, home life during rationing and trainee pilots of RAF Sealand. 

 

The children should wear their school uniform and will leave school at 9.20am and return in time 

for their school lunch. 

 

There is no cost for this trip as the cost of transport has been paid from school funds. 

Can we ask that you complete the slip below and return this to school by Monday 17th June. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Prenton 

 

 

  

 

Year 5 St Bartholomew’s Church Trip 

 

Pupils Name……………………………………………………………………………………………Class…………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the St Bartholomew’s Church Trip on Thursday 20th 

June. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………. Date ………………… 
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